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Former Port Washington resident Arthur A. Wanta, 89, died Saturday, April 16, at the Clement
J. Zablocki VA Medical Center in Milwaukee. He had been living in Milwaukee.

  

Funeral services with military honors will be held at 10 a.m. Monday, April 25, at Southern
Wisconsin Veterans Memorial Cemetery in Union Grove.

  

Memorials to the American Heart Association are requested.

  

 1 / 1


